Public Works



July 21st, 2022

Construction Notice

(Parking Restrictions)

Attention: City of Yuba City Resident(s)

Subject: Bridge Street Parking Restrictions

Dear Resident:

The City of Yuba City's contractor will be performing underground utility improvements and installation along Bridge Street between Gray Avenue and Cooper Avenue, as part of the Bridge Street Widening Project. Included in this work is underground storm drain improvements, new waterline services and new fire hydrants, all of which will require vehicle traffic control adjustments during the work shift.

Please note that street parking along Bridge Street will be prohibited from the hours of 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM (Monday through Friday). Overnight parking is permitted. Work is scheduled for Monday August 1st, 2022 through Monday October 31st, 2022 (Weather Permitting).

Please note, unfettered driveway access will be maintained at all times during the work shift(s). In the event work is not scheduled for a period of one week or more within a specific city block, written notification will be provided permitting street parking for those dates.

Alternative parking locations include;

- Brown Avenue (South)
- Hughes Avenue (South)
- Marie Avenue
- Clark Avenue (South)

The City of Yuba City Police Department has been notified of this alternative parking arrangement for daily and overnight periods. **Prohibited parking hours will be strictly enforced.**

Should you have any questions or need additional accommodations, please feel free to contact Public Works at publicworks.admin@yubacity.net or (530) 822-4626. Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Sincerely,

City of Yuba City Public Works Department